
WEST TENNESSE ASSOCIATION FOR ADDICTION PHOIESSIONALS

From: The Office of W.T.A.A.D'A.C.

Greetings,

I am writing in regards to our program, so that we may all be on one accord, as we move

forward in the New Year. We as a collective body of Counselors and providers of the

Western Region of Tennessee will continue to engage in trainings at one host location to

enhance the benefits of CEU hours, and a bridge for networking together as a community

of providers of addictions, mental illnesses, and a host of other treatment modalities.

However, we are humbly asking for your support and financial investments to reach our

aspirations with the taskat hand. This year's goal for the W.T.A.A.D.A.C. region is to

develop and implement a LADAC clinic for people who are seeking their LADAC

licenses; we also would like to expand this project.

This clinic will comprise of supervision, support along with the of eight domain license

requirements for the state board testing. We will be recruiting license QCS's to help

make this initiative a realitY.

We are also having a2024two day W.T.A.A.D.A.C. Conference and we are asking for

different levels of investments such as:

Platinum investors/sponsors $3.000
Gold $2.500
Silver$2.000
Bronze$S00.00 to $ 1.500

Each investor will be acknowledged according to their levels. We are looking forward to

working with all of you in our future endeavors.

Thank you,
From, the office of W.T.A.A.D.A.C



WEST TENNESSE ASSOCIATIOt TOR ADDICTION PR()FESSIONALS

From: The Office of the President

Greetings, my name is: Mr. Bruce Wilks, LADAC II, QCS, andNADAC

I am writing this letter of introduction, as your new President of W.T.A.A.D.A.C. My

vision for us as a team is very simple and I can sum it up to you in one word UNITY. We

as a collective body of Counselors of the Western Region of Tennessee will continue to

engage in our trainings at a host location to enhance the benefits of CEU hours, and a

bridge for networking together as a community of providers of addictions, mental

illnesses, and a host of other treatment modalities. As an affiliate of NAADC our goal is

to interrupt the cycle of addiction, through quality treatment and major lobbying and

gather resources for our community.

We as a collective group of providers will help others rise above the skies; by helping

them recover and support their families and community ties, because it is their homes and

communities that need a major lift.

We will help those with addictions by supporting and encouraging their goals and dreams

to maintain a quality way of life. I am humbly asking you to support this initiative as we

strive to eradicate this unfortunate condition of addiction. The only way this can be done

is with the unity of WTAADAC as a whole.

I am truly looking forward to working with you and accomplishing this vision, please

consider making this commitment as we move forward together.

There will soon be a planning committee for the upcoming2}24 WTAADAC Conference

along with trainings, and counsel meetings to ensure these outcomes are accomplished.

Thank you for your time

Mr. Bruce Wilks, LADAC II, QCS, NADAC, President


